From: Gowins, Jessica - MRP-APHIS

To: APHIS-AnimalCare

Subject: FW: [External Emaillcombination of two registrations
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:26:17 AM
Attachments: ima L

Good Morning,

_has sent an email requesting that the registrations for Rutgers (22-R-0157 and 22-R-

0025) be combined under on registration. He has requested that 22-R-0157 be closed and merged as a
site under 22-R-0025. Below is additional information in an emai rote.

Is there something the facility needs to do to get this change to occur? Please let me know so that | can
better help the facility.

Thank you,

Jessica Gowins, DVM, MS
Veterinary Medical Officer
USDA/APHIS/Animal Care
Mobile: (603)213-2580

Email: Jessica.Gowins@usda.gov

From @research.rutgers.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 11:31 AM

To: APHIS-AnimalCare <AnimalCare@usda.gov>

Cc research.rutgers.edu>; Gowins, Jessica - APHIS <jessica.gowins@usda.gov>;

research.rutgers.edu>
Subject: [External Emaillcombination of two registrations

|External Email]

if this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam. Abuse@ysds. ooy

Dear USDA Animal Care,

Rutgers, the State University of New Jersey, currently has two USDA researcher registrations: 22-R-0157
(RBHS New Jersey Medical School, located in Newark, NJ) and 22-R-0025 (Rutgers State University of NJ,
located in New Brunswick/Piscataway, NJ). We would like to combine the two units into a single USDA
researcher registration. Specifically, we would like to migrate the species/locations outlined in 22-R-
0157 into 22-R-0025, then close out registration 22-R-0157 permanently. Please note that we are not
introducing any new USDA locations as part of this proposed merger. Ideally we would like this to occur
on October first of this year so that we would submit two separate USDA annual reports for 22-R-0157
and 22-R-0025 for FY21, but then only submit a single annual report for the new, combined unit 22-R-
0025 for FY22 onward. Is this possible? If so, how do we start the process? Thank you for your
consideration.
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Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey

675 Hoes Lane West, Room
Piscataway, NJ 08854
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Legal Disclaimer: The information in this message is intended only for the person(s) addressed. This message may
contain proprietary, confidential, and/or privileged material not meant to be shared with third parties. If this message
was not intended for you, then you received it in error. Please contact me and delete the email. | apologize for the

inconvenience.
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